
<MP Name>
House of Commons
London SW1A 0AA
16 April 2019
Dear <MP Name>,

Please find enclosed the invoice for Brexit up to the 29th of March 2019.  
Even though the United Kingdom has not yet left the European Union there have been substantial negative financial consequences to every citizen. There were plenty of warnings before the referendum that the economy would suffer but were ignored by those who voted to leave.
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is only fair and reasonable then that those who made the decision to leave should compensate those who did not. Therefore, all Leavers have a duty to repay Remainers for any losses. As you voted to leave and I voted to remain please pay to me the sum given in the invoice, which is an estimate[footnoteRef:1] of what has been lost by each household in the United Kingdom. [1:  https://www.newstatesman.com/politics/economy/2019/02/how-economic-cost-brexit-being-hidden-leave-voters] 

This figure is likely to increase significantly in the future. It doesn’t include the £4.2 billion that has been put aside for Brexit preparations[footnoteRef:2]. And it doesn’t include the further economic damage that would be caused by any form of Brexit, with the worst possible option of a ‘no deal’ leading an estimated fall[footnoteRef:3] in GDP in the UK of 5.5%. [2:  https://www.theweek.co.uk/93785/how-much-money-has-brexit-cost-the-uk]  [3:  https://uk.finance.yahoo.com/news/goldman-sachs-brexit-cost-uk-600m-week-since-vote-125614901.html] 

Further invoices will be sent when future costs become more apparent.
Please ensure payment is made in the next 30 days in order to avoid further financial hardship in this household. Payment by cheque is preferable, but I will consider other options if this is not convenient.
Yours sincerely,
<Your Name>
<Your Address>	          <Your Email>	      +44 <Your Phone Number>
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